
Dear parents & carers, 

This is the last newsletter that I will be sending out as principal of 
Sylvester.  

Thank you for all of the support that you have shown to me during my 
time at Sylvester. 

I would like to send everyone best wishes for the future. 

Ms Harrison 

Principal 

Summer Term Dates 2025 

Please inform us if your child is  
unwell  and can’t attend school on their first day of 
absence. It is really important that you contact the 

school office and that you provide a reason for their 
absence. 

You can call us on :  
0151 477 8320 

Or email school@sylvesterprimaryschool.co.uk 

Sylvester Primary Academy 
St. John’s Road 

Huyton 

Knowsley 

L36 0UX 

Tel: 0151 477 8320 

www.sylvesterprimaryschool.co.uk 
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 Date Event 

21.7.25 Attendance Rewards 
Day 

21.7.25 (5.30
-7.30pm) Y6 Leavers Party 

22.7.25 
(1.15pm)  Finish for Summer 

1.9.25 INSET day for staff 

2.9.25 Children return to 
school 

Our whole school attendance target this year was : 96% 

Our whole school attendance this year was : 94.7% 

Our attendance champions this year are Year 2 –well 
done!!  

Reception B:       95.9%                                  Year 3:  94.8% 

Reception T:       96%                                      Year 4 :  94% 

Year 1:                  92.9 %                                  Year 5:  94.7%                       

Year 1 / 2:            93.7 %                                   Year 6:   94.6% 

Year 2 :                 96.2% 

 

ParentPay 

If you have an outstanding  

balance on ParentPay can you please make sure that 

you clear  your balance before the end of term. 

Thank you 

Wellbeing  
message of the 

week 
 

One thing at a time 

 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

At the end of term Mrs McKenzie 

will be leaving her role as midday 

supervisor at Sylvester.  

Miss Clark will also be leaving her 

role as teaching assistant, but will 

be returning to complete teacher 

training at Sylvester. 

We would like to thank them 

both for all of the hard work and  

commitment that they have  

given the school in these roles. 

Our end of summer school  

attendance  

rewards day took place today 

in school. 

“Party Central” came into 

school with a range of exotic 

animals, including meerkats, a 

snake, a skunk and a tarantula. 

Pupils who achieved over 96%  

attendance got a chance to 

handle the animals. 

Well done to everyone who has 

achieved our attendance target 

this year. 



 

Goodbye Year 6 

Goodbye and good luck to all of our  

wonderful Year 6 pupils, who will be  

leaving us at the end of term to move onto their new 

schools.  

They have all worked so hard this year and made  

fantastic achievements. We will all miss you very much! 

 

Book Fair in School 

Thank you to everyone who  

supported our book fair in school last week. 

Overall, we made over £300 in 

commission, which will be able to 

use to buy books for school. 

Happy Summer Holidays 

School closes at 1.15pm on  

Tuesday 22nd July and re-opens for 

pupils on Tuesday 2nd  

September at 8.45am. We hope that all 

have a lovely Summer break and look 

forward to  

welcoming you back in school in  

September. 

 

 

Happy ‘July’ Birthdays 

Aria – Phillip – Phoebe – Lola – Miss Tomlinson – 
Lily – Connor – Hugo – Matilda – Charlotte – Ava-
May – Yousef – Harrison – Ava – Elyjah – Frankie – 
Francis – Miss Murphy – Harvey – Heidi – Charlie – 
Alfie – Dexter – Ava-Rose - Amelia – Grace – Finley 


